
 

 
RIVERSIDE AND TOWER HOUSE SURGERY PATIENT PARTICIPATION 

GROUP (PPG)  

Our FACEBOOK 
page is now 

live!! 

 
To find our page search for 

 @RATHPPG 
or  

Riverside and Tower House PPG 
 
 

Our PPG was established by our GP surgery to facilitate good relations between patients and the 
practice by communicating patient experience, interests and concerns. The core group meets every 
couple of months and provides constructive feedback to the practice on current services and any 
proposed new developments to help improve services and facilities for patients. In addition a ‘virtual 
group’ contributes via email. 

 
Further information is on the website www.towerhousesurgery.co.uk/pages/Patient-Participation-
Group ,  email  btcp.ppg@nhs.net  or ask at the surgery  
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